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LAUREN TO COMPLETE NAPHTHA SPLITTER PROJECT FOR HOLLY FRONTIER  

ABILENE, TX, DECEMBER 2, 2013: Lauren Engineers and Constructors (Lauren) was recently awarded 
a contract from Holly Frontier El Dorado Refining for the Naphtha Fractionation and Splitting Project in 
Kansas. As part of this work, Lauren will perform the detailed engineering and construction on the project 
in two parts.  
 
The first part of the Naphtha Fractionation scope of work centers around the replacement of the Crude 
Stabilizer Column. The second part of the project is a new large column that will take heavy and light 
hydro-treated naphtha feed and make four splits for further processing or direct gasoline blending.  
 
This project is expected to provide 100 jobs for local craft during the peak of the project.   

 
About Lauren: 
Lauren provides engineering, procurement and construction services throughout a variety of heavy-industrial 
markets, including Power Generation, Chemical/Process, and Oil & Gas. For more information about Lauren, 
please visit us online at www.laurenec.com. 
 
 

### 
 
 
 

http://www.laurenec.com/

